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Change-up in store for next week for
ID-card holders entering Ashburn Gate
from Route 11

 

   

CHANGE TO THE CHANGE in the Route 11 gate schedule

Ashburn Gate will be CLOSED FRIDAY, Oct. 9 -- closing Thursday, Oct. 9 at 6 p.m.

Ashburn will be open during Retirement Appreciation Day, SAT, Oct. 12, 6:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Garrison commander Lt. Col. Kimberly Peeples asks for patience with security guards who are working
for the security of our workforce and resident families.

"Please make time to thank our security personnel as you pass through our gates," she said. "These
dedicated professionals are working in an understrength force -- working long shifts through this period
of government shutdown in addition to an existing hiring freeze.

"We can be grateful for their continued commitment to our personal security and the defense of the
Carlisle Barracks community, regardless of conditions."

The post will initiate hiring actions for guards and, eventually, resume original hours when the budget
is in place and hiring is authorized.

Monday, Oct. 14 -- Ashburn Gate operations will revert to the NEW schedule: 

o weekdays, 6:30 a.m. to 6 p.m.

o weekends and federal holidays, closed

o PEDESTRIANS who wish to exit between 6 - 9:30 p.m, can call 5-4115 for a patrol car to open the
walking gate.

NOTE: Ashburn Gate is for ID card holders only. Claremont Visitor Gate is open 24 hours/7 days per
week.
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